
 
 
Mullion Horticultural Society – Pauline Rowse 
 
Following a successful show last year, plans are well in hand for July 10th 2024.  
We have more committee members who are fulfilling all roles, with special 
emphasis on involving the schools more this year.  Themes include 200 years of 
the RNLI and the Paris Olympics.   
 
All houses in Mullion and the surrounding villages are being targeted with 
advertising leaflets and the schedules are now available in Mullion. 
 
The Garden Safari will take place on Sunday June 30th with 5 gardens to visit in 
Mullion. 


